

## Public Forum to Identify the Concerns of MassHealth Members with Disabilities

Join Christine Griffin, EOHHS Assistant Secretary and Dr. Julian Harris, Medicaid Director

Friday, May 4, 2012 1:00—3:00 pm

State Transportation Building
Floor 2, Conference Rooms 2 and 3
10 Park Place, Boston

## This meeting is for

- people with disabilities
- family members of people with disabilities
- advocates
- community stakeholders active in disability rights

The forum is open for anyone to tell us what MassHealth can do better for people with disabilities. It is important for MassHealth policy makers to hear people with disabilities and their families express their concerns about current services, describe needs that are not being addressed, and suggest ways to improve services and expand opportunities. Call our Disability Accommodation Ombudsman if you would like more information about this event, or to ask for accommodations to help you take part in this forum.

Miriam Brathwaite
MassHealth Disability Accommodation Ombudsman
masshealthhelp@ehs.state.ma.us
617-847-3468

TTY: 617-847-3788 (for people with partial or total hearing loss)

Comments may be made in person during the hearing, or you can e-mail them to masshealthhelp@ehs.state.ma.us.

We ask that you use unscented personal-care products. What may seem to you to be a mild fragrance can be a toxic exposure for a person with an environmental illness.

ASL interpreters and CART will be provided.